
Board of Directors: 
 

Chairperson:  Kathy Chase 
Vice Chairperson:   

Ray Farnham 
Financial Admin:   

Stephanie Bennett 
Secretary:  Jean Beattie 

 
Directors at Large: 
Jean Beattie (22) 

Stephanie Bennett (21) 
Kathy Chase (23) 
Greg Cuzzi (23) 

Ray Farnham (21) 
George Hersom (22) 
Ann Lamberti (23) 

Lorraine Moulton (21) 
Jennifer Sylvester (23) 

 
Director: 

Rita J. Sevigny 
 

Administrative Assistant: 
Cathy Gavin 

 
Office Assistant: 
Lorraine Moulton 

 
Welcome Desk Volunteers: 

Bonnie Guptill 
Doris Morgridge 

Lorraine Moulton 
 

Office and Lounge Open 
Mon-Fri 9:00 AM – 4:00 PM 

 
Membership: 

$30 Single / $50 Couple 
 

Beautiful Function Hall  
available for rent 
www.wocam.org 

 
Have an idea for an Article?   

Contact Rita Sevigny 
RitaS.WOCAM@gmail.com 

Days of Warming  
Starting on January 2nd– 9-2pm 

 
This year there will be a limit of 40 members  

(sign up required weekly) for our  

Days of Warming. The first Sponsor will be  
the Ogunquit Police Department.  Lunch will be a bagged lunch 

according to the Department. 

Music will be provided  
by David Hollis and Laura Burch. 

These are the guidelines to follow to keep everyone safe and 
healthy. 

 

Volunteer Opportunities: 

January 2nd– Warming Days 

  
New Members to our Center — 

Please Welcome: 
Winifred McDonaough 

John & Virginia Olson 

Sandy & Jack Sarmanian 

Judy Stover 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
MISSION  STATEMENT:  

To promote the well-being  of Senior Citizens 
in Wells and Ogunquit, regardless of sex, 
creed, race, religion, or the ability to pay. 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Should auld acquaintance be forgot, 
And never brought to mind? 

Should auld acquaintance be forgot, 
And auld lang syne. 

For auld lang syne, my jo, 
For auld lang syne. 

We’ll tak a cup o’ kindness yet, 
For auld lang syne. 

Auld Lang Syne is a Scottish poem, thought to be composed by 
Scottish poet and lyricist Robert Burns in 1788. It is sung to the traditional 

folk tune Roud 6294. It is well known across the English-speaking world 
and has long been associated with New Year’s celebrations, commonly 

played after people watch the ball drop.  
 

This is a look back of this past 6 months,  change definitely hap-
pened here at the Senior Center. We were able to open and have pro-

grams that our members enjoyed.  If it wasn’t for all the fairs and generous 
donations from the Members and Community.  We thank you 

Here’s to a New Year  
looking forward to more programs as time goes on in 2021 

Due to COVID 19, please remember to 
wear face masks.  We have several 
masks available in the lobby for a     

donation and please always  
remember to wash your hands.   

Stay safe! 
Lastly, please sign in when entering the  
Center – there is a sign in sheet at the 

door.  Thank you!! 

Just a Friendly Reminder...  

Please check your address label under 

your name on the mail panel of this 

Newsletter.  If your expiration date has 

expired the date will be highlighted.  

Anyone at the Welcome Desk will hap-

pily help you renew your membership. 

Also, if you have a change of address, 

tel .# or email, please let us know.   

Thank you! 

http://www.wocam.org

